
A celebration of CUEL Laem Chabang 15
million man hours without a DAFW incident

On 27 January 2016, CUEL Laem Chabang construction yard celebrated its 15 million man hours
without a Days Away From Work Case (DAFWC). Khun Arthit Pratoomsuvarn – Chairman of the
Board of Directors, Dr. Chanwut Nitikitpaiboon – Managing Director, Mr. Manish Misra – GM,
Operations, congratulated CUEL staff for this achievement and appreciated everyone’s effort in this
outstanding safety milestone. The workforce were encouraged to continue the incident and injury-
free effort to reach the next milestone. After the speeches, Mr. Russell White – Production Manager
and Khun Arkom Klinprayong – Deputy Production Manager, on behalf of CUEL Laem Chabang
construction yard, received the recognition plaque from Khun Arthit Pratoomsuvarn.
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